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SCHEDULED PUBLIC VEHICLE INSPECTIONS AND LICENSE 
RENEWAL APPOINTMENTS DURING EXTREME WEATHER 

CONDITIONS 
  

 
Due to extreme weather conditions today (Feb. 2, 2015) and tomorrow 
(Feb. 3, 2015), scheduled vehicle inspections at Public Vehicle Inspection 
Facility and scheduled license renewal appointments at Public Vehicle 
Operations Facility may be rescheduled without fees or penalties. 
  
Vehicle inspections and license renewal appointments scheduled for 
February 2 and February 3, 2015 can be rescheduled by sending an e-mail 
directly to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.  
  
Licensees that miss scheduled vehicle inspections and license renewal 
appointments set for February 2 and February 3, 2015  will not be cited or 
incur rescheduling fees for missing scheduled inspections or appointments 
as long as the inspection or renewal appointment is rescheduled within five 
business days. 

 

 
► For questions, comments, or to join the City of Chicago's Department of Business Affairs 

and Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry 

notices and other news, send an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   

► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public 

chauffeurs are available at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp.  

► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 
  

Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● www.cityofchicago.org/bacp 
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